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I am opposed to any legislation that protects criminals and puts citizens at risk of 

being victimized by criminals.  I do not think sealing conviction records or reducing 

time served is in the interest of reducing crime and protecting citizens, and age of the 

criminal does not matter in the goal of reduced crime and protection of citizens.  The 

number 1 job  of government is protection of its citizens.  Criminals need prevented 

access to the citizens to do that.  I do not think SB 519 helps prevent victimization of 

the citizens at the hands of criminals. 

Granella Thompson 


